
 

 

 

 

Dear Jeanine Townsend 

 

Clerk to the State Water Board 

 

I am a resident of Lake Tahoe who enjoys the beautiful surroundings. I am aware of the 

invasive aquatic weed problem that is continuing to worsen every year and want to 

support the limited use of herbicides to control these invasive weeds. I am concerned that 

if we don’t do something soon the problem will get out of control. I appreciate the 

research that the Lahontan Staff has completed and feel it is critical to receive the support 

of the State Water Board in the use of aquatic herbicides. 

 

 Gary D. Gall 

 

530-409-5600 
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